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CLACKAMAS COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

LAND USE HEARING 
May 8, 2024 

10:00 AM 

This public hearing will be conducted in person and virtually using the Zoom platform. If you 
wish to attend in person, the address is: 

2051 Kaen Rd, BCC Hearing Room—4th Floor, Oregon City 

The Zoom link to the public hearing and details on how to observe and testify online or by 
telephone are available on our website:  https://www.clackamas.us/meetings/bcc/landuse.

All interested parties are invited to attend the hearing in person, online or by telephone and will 
be provided with an opportunity to testify orally, if they so choose. The staff report and drafts of 
the proposed amendments are available on our website at 
https://www.clackamas.us/meetings/bcc/landuse.  Please direct all calls and correspondence 
to the staff member listed below. 

LAND USE HEARING 

File No.: ZDO-285: FY 2024 Minor and Time Sensitive Amendments 

Applicants: Clackamas County

Proposal: Minor and Time-Sensitive Comprehensive Plan and ZDO Amendments is a Planning project 
that is intended to be completed annually and focuses on changes to the County’s Comprehensive Plan 
and Zoning and Development Ordinance (ZDO) to comply with any new state and federal mandates, 
clarify existing language, correct errors, or adopt optional provisions that require only minimal analysis.  
This year, however, this amendment package is also proposed as a vehicle for the adoption of new land 
use allowances in state law. 

The 2023-2024 Minor and Time Sensitive Amendments and New Housing Options package, Ordinance 
ZDO-285, is a narrowly-focused package of amendments that primarily responds to certain land use 
legislation approved in the 2021, 2022 and 2023 Oregon legislative sessions and recent state rulemaking.

Staff Contact: Martha Fritzie, Principal Planner, 503-742-4529, MFritzie@clackamas.us


